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County commissioners cited declining student enrollment as the reason they plan to temporarily stop 

charging developers a fee that helps pay for increased school capacity.

The Carroll County Board of Commissioners voted 4-0 Tuesday to draft a resolution that lowers the 

county’s school capacity impact fee for all new residential development to zero. The fee will remain at 

zero for the next two years if the board approves the resolution following a public hearing. After the two-

year suspension, the board can revisit the issue.
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